
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY – AGENDA REPORT 
 
DATE:   April 11 2013 
 
FROM:  Eugene Vicknair - Director 
 
ITEM:   Event Report 
 
SUBJECT: 2013 Western Pacific Convention 
 
 
Convention planning continues.  Scott McAllister and I are having a big meeting Sunday, April 
14 to review many items and meet with some of our presenters.  The banquet and venue seem 
to be finalized and in place.  I am hoping to hear back on a speaker by Sunday. 
 
It looks like we may be one show short, but we are looking for someone to fill that slow. 
 
Registration has been slow.  We currently have maybe 50 people for the Convention and 38 for 
the Banquet.  The R Street Ramble and Photo Clinic have about 4-5 people each.  The issue of 
the Train Sheet currently in the mail has a registration form and Tom Carter has updated the 
website with all options now, including the special R Street tour and Photo Clinic with Ken 
Rattenne.  We are expecting (and seeing) registrations getting more frequent as we get closer 
to May 1. 
 
Scott and I, along with Kirk Baer, have been getting the word out, but I am finding that many 
people still have not heard anything about the convention.  A new round of on-line promotion will 
go out Friday or Saturday. 
 
At some point soon, the Board needs to consider what will be presented in the “Future of the 
FRRS” presentation that is scheduled as part of the convention. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


